President's Report

By Lorraine Zamora

Happy New Year! I hope you have enjoyed the holidays and are looking forward to a healthier, less stressful year ahead. The good news is that the COVID vaccine has begun to be distributed and, fingers crossed, over the next several months all of us will have had gotten the shot.

My sincere thanks to everyone who has taken part in Three Parks endorsements meetings this fall. On December 16 we voted to endorse Gale Brewer for City Council District 6 and Jumaane Williams for Public Advocate. Congratulations!

At this writing, Three Parks is awaiting the outcome of the Senate run-off races in Georgia. The club has done its part—by conducting phone banks and implementing a postcard writing campaign—to ensure that Rev. Raphael Warnock and Jon Ossoff are elected. Thanks to all of you who participated.

Next up on the endorsement meeting calendar: District Attorney candidates on January 13 and Mayoral candidates on January 27. Look for our eblasts with information on these club events. We look forward to welcoming you again via Zoom.

Inauguration Day is just over two weeks away. Stay hunkered down, wear your masks, and keep the faith. Better times are ahead!